
UNAPPROVED 

 

 

Selectboard Budget Work Session Minutes  December 13, 2017 

 

Prior to the work session Dawn Hubbard, EMD and Carol Wood, Assistant EMD walk the Board 

through the procedures of the EOC. 

 

 

The work session was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 6:00 pm at the Town Office in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members present:  Joe Cook, Zeke Goodband, Jerelyn Wilson, Hugh Worden, Maria Glabach 

 

Also present:  Michelle Cherrier-WSWMD Representative 

 

Michelle Cherrier spoke with the Board regarding the Solid Waste Districts budgeting. 

 

The board started to review the FY 2019 budget for the General Fund & Highway Fund. 

 

 

Upcoming Budget Work Sessions: 

 Wednesday, December 27 at 6:00pm 

 

 

There being no other business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Zeke Goodband, Chair 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Hugh Worden, Vice Chair 

 

 

 

Submitted by:  Maria Glabach, Selectboard Assistant 


